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August 7, 2025 
 
 
ADDENDUM NUMBER 3 
 
 
TO ALL BIDDERS 
 
The following revision shall be made to the Contract Documents: 
 
The design of the subgrade has been updated based on additional information regarding existing 
conditions.  The “Resurfacing Detail” on the plan sheet and the bid sheet have been revised to 
reflect this design change, as well as the relevant Measure & Pay and Technical Conditions 
sections of the specifications.   
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided in the Proposal.  Failure to do so 
may constitute grounds for rejection of your Bid. 
 
 
 
 
Shaun Armistead, P.E. 
Project Manager 
Metropolitan Sewerage District of Buncombe County, NC 


